
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

PROPOSED TAX YEAR 2023 

City of Bremond 

September 19, 2024 
 

A public Hearing notice was held in City Hall at 6:15 p.m. 

Thursday September 19, 2024. The public hearing was to consider 

the following: Proposed of 0.39642/$100 for Tax Year 2024 with 

the following present: Mayor Swick, Councilmember’s, 

Mikolajewski, Wilganowski, Boudreaux, Kujawa, Burnett and City 

Secretary Zan. 
 

 

 

 


